
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1639 /2022-23           27.03.2023 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As per the information received from SPEA, Sharjah Charity International is 

pleased to invite you to participate in the initiative (An Imprint of Giving), 

which will be held in the month of Ramadan. This initiative aims to promote the 

concept of charitable and voluntary work, and support charitable projects within 

programs concerning social responsibility, where the initiative targets the 

following projects: 

 

1-Providing Iftar meal 

2-Ramadan charity basket 

3-Eid kiswa (Providing Eid gift and clothing for the needy). 

  

Therefore, those who are willing to donate please contribute and support the 

initiative by visiting the website below: 

 
/https://basmetattaa.shjc.ae/rta 

  
For contact & query: 
Sharjah Charity International 
Call Center: 80014 
 

With Regards, 

Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali  
Principal 
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